
12th October 2022

Dear Parents,

We are now ready to start the preparations for the children making their First Holy
Communion. The first step is for the children to make their First Forgiveness. This will take
place at Our Lady’s church on Thursday 1st December at 6pm. There will be a series of
preparation sessions which will take place after school to help the children to make their
First Forgiveness. These sessions will be for the children and will finish at 4.15pm.

Preparation lessons
Monday 31st October
Monday 7th November
Monday 14th November
Monday 21st November
Monday 28th November

First Forgiveness Arrangements
● Children need to be at the church for 5. 50pm on the 14th December.
● Children will wear their own smart clothes (Don’t wear their communion clothes)
● The First Forgiveness Service is a smaller celebration and therefore it is for immediate

family members.
● During the service the child will need a parent to take them to the altar to make their

First Forgiveness.

If you have any questions about any part of the preparation process please let me know.

Yours Sincerely,
Miss Worthington
mworthington@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk
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